Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC3 – Ninth Amendment to the Agreement with the Health Care District of Palm Beach County:
 

Question:     Is this a permanent position? 

 

Response:  Yes, it is a permanent position, but only for the five-year period of the HIV Education/Prevention of Teen Pregnancy Grant from the Centers for Disease Control. 

 

Question:     If so, who is responsible for continuing funding?  

 

Response:   The CDC grant funds pay for this position.    The position would no longer exist if the grant funding would end.

 

Question:      Will this person just be part time, or work elsewhere for the other half of the day/schedule?  

 

Response:    This position provides half-time services for the School District and the other half-time is for the Health Care District.  This person works on site at the School District for one day per week, and the rest of the week she works on site at the Health Care District.    
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